February 2024 Newsletter
St. John’s Lutheran School

663 Manor Rd., SI, NY 10314; Ph: 718-761-1858
stjohnslutheransi@gmail.com; Fax: 718-761-4962

Stay updated at our school website: www.school.stjohnslutheransi.org

If you need to visit our school, please call first to make an appointment.

0, . Monday, 5th: Report Card Day

\ Monday, 12th: 100th Day of School!

Wednesday, 14th: Ash Wednesday

Thursday, 16th: Re-Registration for 2024 - 2025 Due
Mon.thru Wed., 19th - 21st: No School, Presidents Day

Thursday, 22nd: Back to School
Thursday & Friday, 22nd & 23rd: No Pioneer Bus Service

Monday, 26th: March Extended Care Calendar Due
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Please look under our website Events tab for information
https://school.stjohnslutheransi.org/events.html

Health Policy

Please look under the Information Packets tab on our school
website.
https: //school.stjohnslutheransi.org /information-packets.html

Please note that students are not permitted to return to their classroom to

retrieve forgotten books after 3:45 pm.
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Registration Information

PreK for All, 4 year old Registration for 2024 - 2025 is open until

March 1st. Create an account under myschools.nyc and look up St. John's
Lutheran using our location code RABP. NYC spelling is Saint John’s Evangelical.
Check “Sibling” if there is already an older child at St. John’s Lutheran.
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/enrollment/enroll-grade-by-grade/pre-k

Kindergarten - 8th grade Re-Registration

St. John's Lutheran School Registration for the school year 2024 - 2025 is now

open! Returning students registration fee is $200 each until Friday, February
16th. After that, the fee will increase to $300 per child. Please visit the school
website to print and fill out the registration forms that are due with the fee.

https://school.stjohnslutheransi.org/registration.html

If you have friends, neighbors, or family that are interested in learning
more about St. John's Lutheran School, please ask them to call or email

the school office and a tour can be set up.
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More News
Ash Wednesday is February 14th

Pastor Bagnall will be distributing ashes during the 9 am chapel service.
Ashes will only be given to those students whose parents have notified their

homeroom teachers.

School Bus Service

Due to the NYC public school’s number of holidays, we are not able to
obtain school bus service through Pioneer on Thursday, February 22nd and

Friday, February 23rd. We are sorry for the inconvenience.

After School Programs
Please visit our website to print the registration forms for Lego Club and
Jujutsu. https://school.stjohnslutheransi.org/printable-forms.html
A new Zumba session will begin after February Break.

Blackbaud Tuition (formerly Smart Tuition)
Be sure that your tuition payments are up to date. You can visit their
website at https:/www.blackbaud.school/ or you can call the Blackbaud
Tuition Management Parent Helpline at 888-868-8828

St. John’s Lutheran Church

Church Services are every Sunday at 10:30 am
216 Jewett Ave. Staten Island, 10302
Office Phone: 718-761-1600
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If you would like to receive more information or videos of the Church Service,

please Email SJLchurchoffice@gmail.com

Lenten Events at
St. John’s Lutheran Church

Shrove Tuesday, February 13th,
Pancake Dinner 5:30 - 7:30 pm

Menu: pancakes, sausage, bacon, orange

juice, tea, & coffee ~ A “Free Will” offering

will be accepted.

Ash Wednesday Service with ashes will be
6:30 pm Wednesday, February 14th.

There will be one Lenten Soup Supper on Wednesday,
February 21st, 5 - 6pm.
Lenten Vespers will follow supper at 6:30 pm.

Lenten Services will be at 6:30 pm every Wednesday
thereafter until March 20th.
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